
November 16, 2021 

Mr. Adam Shaffer 
Environmental Quality Analyst 
EGLE AQD Bay City District 
401 Ketchum Street Suite B 
Bay City, Michigan 48708 

Mr. Shaffer; 

In response to Violation Notice SRN N0940 dated October 7, 2021 please accept this as 
our written response. 

As stated we failed to submit our semi-annual compliance reports. We are working with 
you and the Air Quality department on getting the proper paperwork filled out and 
submitted by the end of the year if not sooner. Then semiannually thereafter 

The second violation is that we have not provided an air permit for installation or an 
exemption rule for our Aluminum melting furnace. Again we are working with you and 
your department on an exemption. It is our understanding that the Flux we use has 
hazardous air pollutants (HAPs). If we can eliminate the HAPs it is our understanding 
that than we will qualify for an exemption. We are in the process of finding the Flux that 
meets that standard and will provide evidence of compliance by the end of the year if 
not sooner. 

Please let me know if you have a concerns and /or comments 
My Cell number is 989-798-0990 
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